
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Wednesday 1

st
 July, 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
Re: Swimming Lessons 
 
As usual, Year 3 will be attending swimming lessons at St Martin’s School with ‘Heather Bradbury Swimming’ as part 
of our statutory PE curriculum. The children will be supervised by Miss Jefferies, Miss Smith, Miss Pillinger, Mrs 
Gooch, Mrs Monk and Mrs Whitcombe, and taught by trained swimming teachers at St Martin’s School. We will be 
travelling by coach on the following afternoons after lunch and the children should be collected at 3.30pm as normal: 
 
Wednesday 8

h
 July 

Thursday 9
th
 July 

Friday 10
th
 July 

Monday 13
th
 July 

 
On these dates the children need to bring a named swimming kit to school with the following: 
 
Towel 
Swimming hat – girls and any boys with long hair 
Swimming costume – 1 piece (girls) 
Swimming shorts/trunks (boys) 
Goggles (optional) 
 
Please can you also ensure that earrings are removed and hair is tied back or a hair band is provided for your child?   
 
In order to cover the cost of transport to and from the swimming baths, we request that you pay a voluntary 
contribution of £8, which equates to £2 per day’s travel. Please could you make the payment by Friday 10

th
 July. 

 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask.  
 
We thank you for your co-operation in this. 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Year 3 Team 
 
Re: Year 3 Swimming Lessons 
 
Name of Child:  ______________________  Class:  ___________ 
 
I have paid £8 via Parent Pay/ I require a bar code to make the payment. 
 
Signature of Parent:  __________________________ 
 
Date__________________________ 


